
 

 

Newsletter:  02 11 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

A huge thank you to the PTA for all their hard work to 

make today’s Christmas Fayre so successful. We are 

so very grateful for the commitment you all have to 

fund raise for our school. 

Those parents who requested their child to be part of 

the flu vaccination programme today, have been 

given a post vaccination form. 

 From Monday 5th December the Christmas post box 

will be situated by the computers outside Class 

Torridge. Please post cards into the box ensuring that 

first name, surname and class are on the front of the 

envelope. The box is emptied daily.  

 Thank you to those parents who have already sent in 

donations for the Christmas swap shop which will 

take place on Tuesday 13th December. We are still 

collecting presents suitable for a mum, dad, and 

brothers and sisters, such as small bubble bath, talc, 

soap, pens, pencils, chocolates, sweets, gloves, socks 

etc.  

Just a reminder that the children may take part in 

“wear a Christmas Jumper to school each Friday”. 

There will be 3 Fridays left before the end of term and 

for a donation of £1.00 to the charity, Save The 

Children, the children and staff can wear a jumper !!  

Notices 

Class Caen Today your child will have a letter about 

our Christmas play.  

There will be no spellings or homework until after 

Christmas. 

Years 3 and 4 residential A letter has been sent home 

today with information about our residential to the 

Calvert Trust In January. 

 

Tichy Sanders 

Notices 

Christmas Extravaganza tickets 

This year we are having 3 performances. 

Monday 12th December at 1.30pm, Tues-

day 13th December at 6pm and Wednes-

day 14th at 3.30pm.  Each family with 

children in years 2-6 will be allocated 2 

tickets in the first instance. Please contact 

the office with your preferred perfor-

mance day and time. 

Tickets will be issued on a first come first 

served basis. 

If you have reserved your tickets, these 

have been given to your children today. 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

25th November 2016 

01598 710337 

adminb@gatewayfed.org.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to D.C.C 

Happy Birthday! 



BABY AND TODDLER GROUP   
Making marks on the chalk boards this week and a bit of threading both with beads and the colourful picture 
boards.  Next week we will be decorating our Christmas Stars for the Christmas Tree Festival. 
  
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and tod-
dlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For fur-
ther information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 

PRE-SCHOOL Our mud kitchen outside is definitely living up to its name this week.  It has now become a 

mixture of soil, water and leaves which the children mix, stir and bake with the kitchen utensils.  Children In 

Need day at Pre-School was a success and a total of £23.70 was raised.  Thanks to everyone for their sup-

port.  The children have already started practicing the songs ready for our Christmas concert which is now 

only a few weeks away. 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm Monday – Friday and accepts Early Years Funding, where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We are also an approved setting to accept 2gether funding 
for 2yr olds. For further information or if you would like to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 
710019 or email us at:-  preschoolbf@gmail.com   

BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB: 

 
Thursday 22nd December - CAPTAIN COCONUT Bubble Show 6.30pm-7.15pm All families welcome, 
free entry! Followed by Xmas Draw @ 8pm (£100 cash prize + bottles, chocs etc. squares available @ £1 
each ask at the bar) complimentary mince pies, glass of mulled wine 
 
Friday 23rd December - open from 1pm (happy hour 5pm-7pm) 
Xmas Day - open 11am-2pm 
Boxing Day - open from 3pm 
Tuesday 27th December - Clay Shoot at South West Shooting School 10am then back to the Sports 
Club 1pm for nibbles and drinks, 20 places available. 
New Years Eve - over 30 v under 30 football match 11am KO 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) 
Friday Klub - youth club open on 2nd & 16th December 6pm-8pm for ages 9-15yrs £2 entry.   
  
LEANNE FOSTER FITNESS TRAINER Ladies fitness and toning classes now running at the Kabin 
located within Bratton Fleming Sports Club car park. Every Sunday and Tuesday @ 7pm. Booking 
essential as spaces are limited and the classes have become extremely popular.  45 minute class £5 
per class. Please contact Leanne on 07789995048/01598710016 or 
emailleannefosterfitness@gmail.com  
 
LIFE DRAWING GROUP  we meet every Thursday evening at The Kabin (situated at the Bratton 
Fleming Sports Club) 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend every week) this is a self 
taught session you just turn up and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, mate-
rials available if you would like to give Life Drawing a go.  Further info contact Louise 07758077089 
email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.com or join our Facebook (Bratton Fleming Life Drawing 
Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 

Our P.T.A  
Club 59  Emma Wythes winning 22.50 with no 40 congratulations. Please see Sharon Dapling if you want a 
number it's only £1 per number. 

Children's Christmas party, the PTA are taking over this year as Mr Pettifer and Mr Day have commitments. 

Date Friday 9th December. Times to be confirmed soon. 
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